
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
 

NOTICE OF COMMUNICATION 
 
 On November 19, 2013, my advisor, Goldie Tompkins, sent the attached email on my 

behalf to the following: 

Frank Kartmann, Missouri-American Water Company 

Kevin Bryant, Kansas City Power & Light Company 

Jim Shay, Kansas City Power & Light Company 

Randy Penn, Empire District Electric Company 

Janet Watson, Empire District Electric Company 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Robert S. Kenney 
Chairman 



From: Tompkins, Goldie*
To: Frank.Kartmann@amwater.com; "kevin.bryant@kcpl.com"; "jim.shay@kcpl.com"; "rpenn@empiredistrict.com";

"jwatson@empiredistrict.com"
Cc: Kenney, Robert
Subject: Supplier Diversity Luncheon - 11-26 @ Kemolls & Top of the Met
Date: Tuesday, November 19, 2013 12:42:06 PM

Good Afternoon: 

Below is a message from Chairman Robert Kenney with the Missouri Public Service Commission
regarding the Supplier Diversity Luncheon next Tuesday in St. Louis.  Please be sure and RSVP as to
whether you or someone else from your company will be attending.

Best,

Goldie

 

Hello:

I wanted to follow up with you on an invitation that you’ve received for a luncheon in which I will
participate on November 26th at Kemolls & Top of the Met in St. Louis.  If you haven’t RSVP’d your
attendance yet, I hope that you will make time in your schedule to attend.

The luncheon sponsors have asked me to share my thoughts on supplier diversity in the context of
financial services.  I know the attendees -- which will include representatives from Investor Owned
Regulated utilities operating in the state of Missouri, as well as representatives from minority,
women, and disabled veteran owned and small investment banks -- will also benefit from your
thoughts on the subject and will want to learn more about initiatives that your company has in this
area.

I look forward to seeing you at the luncheon.

Sincerely,

Robert S. Kenney, Chairman

 

 
 
Goldie Tompkins
Policy Advisor/Chief of Staff to Chairman Robert Kenney
Missouri Public Service Commission
Governor Office Building
200 Madison Street, 9th Floor
P.O. Box 360
Jefferson City, MO  65102
Phone:  (573) 751-8700
 
NOTICE:
 
The Missouri Bar Disciplinary Counsel requires all Missouri lawyers to notify all recipients of e-mail that (1) e-mail
communication is not a secure method of communication;  (2) any e-mail that is sent to you or by you may be copied
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and held by various computers it passes through as it goes from me to you or vice versa; and (3) persons not
participating in our communication may intercept our communications by improperly accessing your computer or my
computer or even some computer unconnected to either of us which the e-mail passed through.  If you want future
communications to be sent in a different fashion, please let me know AT ONCE.

 
The  information  contained  in  this  e-mail  transmission  may be legally privileged  and  confidential  information
intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this transmission is not the 
intended  recipient,  you  are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this transmission is
strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please call 573-751-8700.

 


